
To all our patients: 
 
With new information and guidelines constantly coming daily, we have waited to announce our 
plans during this pandemic. We feel prepared to continue seeing patients due to our very 
stringent infection control practices and little to no wait times in our large waiting room. 
 
However, as of March 19th, the American Dental Association and the Tennessee Dental 
Association have recommended all elective treatment, such as cleanings and routine fillings, be 
rescheduled to a later date. We will continue to be available for emergencies. If you are 
experiencing a dental emergency, please call the office and leave a message on the emergency 
line and someone will get back with you as soon as possible. 
 
Once we are permitted to resume regular treatment, we will adjust our schedule to increase 
the amount of time we have available to see patients. We will call all patients that had to miss 
their appointment and get them rescheduled. 
 
We are so thankful for all of our patients, and we hope you do all you can to stay safe and 
healthy during this challenging time. We look forward to seeing you all in our office again soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Terry Cashion and staff! 


